From: Erancine Silva

To: Haddon, Stacey
Subject: Space Center
Date: Monday, December 5, 2022 9:48:18 PM

Please consider the extension on the SPACE CENTER.

Lompoc has needed this project for many many years to bring much needed revenue to this
town.

I was born here, my grandparents immigrated from Europe and we are one of the largest
Portuguese family here.

We would love it if more time was given to see if this project will make it...and bring much
needed jobs to this town.

Thank you,
Francine Silva
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